
From: Hannah Barker
To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: WSCC/005/24 Buckingham Park Primary School, Buckingham Road, Shoreham
Date: 19 February 2024 16:29:56

**EXTERNAL**

Dear Mr Bartlett,

AWDM/0191/24

We can confirm that Adur and Worthing Council has no objection to the
proposed application. Environmental Health has made no comments.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Barker 
 
Hannah Barker
Senior Planning Officer, Planning & Development

Adur & Worthing Councils
Portland House
Richmond Road
Worthing
West Sussex
BN11 1HH
http://www.adur-worthing.gov.uk
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